
From: "anne ravenscroft" 
Sent: 7/10/2021 4:47 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA2021/1164 

Re; development 521 Barrenjoey Rd Avalon 
I f  anyone over the age o f  10 needs to be told why this development is a bad idea I pity them. 
Please may common sense prevail. 
David Ravenscroft 
100 Binburra Rd 
Avalon 2107. 

Sent from my iPhone 

2021/706567


